

## THE WHITE HOUSE

February 14, 2011

Mr. Bob Truax Truax Design Group, Inc. 418 Petaluma Avenue Sebastopol, California 95472

Dear Bob:

I want to thank you and your crew for the amazing job you did on the lighting project in the residence. As both a museum and a home, the White House presents unique remodeling challenges. However, because of the tireless work of you and your crew, and the incredible care you all took, this renovation was seamless.

The President and I are simply thrilled with the outcome — the cross hall and the dining room are just stunning. Again, please thank your staff on our behalf for all of your hard work and for helping to make the White House feel like home. I wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

Mikele Obam